
 

 

4th November 2015 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 

 
BBC Children in Need – Pyjamas & Onesies Day 

Friday 13th November 2015 
 
To help raise funds for this year’s BBC Children in Need appeal, we’ll be having a special dress day on 
Friday 13th November. All children can come to school in pyjamas or a onesie and should bring a £1 
donation which the school will send to this year’s appeal (which also takes place on Friday 13th 
November). 
 
All the funds raised by BBC Children in Need are used to support projects delivered by charities and 
community interest companies working alongside disadvantaged children and young people across the 
UK. 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Jon Beisly 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


